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MARYLAND STATE DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH AND


MENTAL HYGIENE


DIVISION OF DRUG CONTROL


4201 Patterson Avenue


Baltimore, Maryland 21215





December 21, 2015





Dear Sir or Madam:


 


I am writing, on behalf of the Maryland Academy of Advanced Practice Clinicians (MAAPC) and all advanced practice nurses in Maryland, to request that the CDS application be amended to align with the new law that was enacted on October 15, 2015.


 


Maryland CRNPs no longer need an attestation, addendum document or a collaborative plan to prescribe controlled substances.


 


I am sure that this is just an oversight as your have prominently displayed the change in requirement on your front page.


 


Thank you for your swift assistance in the matter as we already receiving questions from new CRNPs and those moving to Maryland.


 


Sincerely,


 


Dr. Elaine M. Crain


MAAPC Communications Chair
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Jeni Carrico, MSN, CRNP
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Lorraine Diana, MSN, CRNP





Angela Borger, DNP, CRNP
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